Procedure to follow in the case of the suspension or revocation of a licence.

If the License is suspended or revoked by the Licensing Authority, then The Cav Club will no
longer be permitted to board dogs. Arrangements will be made to place any dogs with their
emergency contact or in local licensed dog boarding establishments within 24 hours.

Cheshire West and Chester Council will be informed when all dogs have been placed. All dog
owners or their emergency contact will be informed of the name, address and contact details
of the dog boarding establishment that is now caring for their dog in the event that a dog
cannot be placed with the emergency contact.

In the unlikely event that the dog is unable to be placed with the emergency contact a licensed
animal boarding establishment will be contacted to care for the pet.

We will then endeavour to remedy our practices, update training or amend procedures in order
to return our licence.



